










RE:  Green Light Wisconsin LLC 
Nonferrous Metallic Mineral Exploration License Renewal Application – License #16964 

 
License Renewal Applications - Required Supplemental Information 
 

1. Include information required under s. NR 130.106(1)(c) regarding exploration drilling sites 

which will remain under coverage of the bond submitted as part of the license application.  

Green Light Wisconsin LLC’s surety bond remains in place in the amount of $5,000 #SU1181496 
issued by Arch Insurance Company located in Jersey City, NJ who is registered to do business in 
the state of Wisconsin. As previously confirmed by the WDNR, this bond satisfies the minimum 
amount required under the license and the cost to abandon two open boreholes labeled as R11-
11 and R11-12 located at the Reef deposit in Marathon County for which Green Light Wisconsin 
LLC is responsible.  
 

2. Include information required under s. NR 130.106(1)(d) regarding active notifications of intent 

to drill submitted by the license under s. NR 130.109 

 

Bend Project, Taylor County  

On May 4, 2023, the WDNR authorized the Company’s drilling plans for its Bend Project in Taylor 
County, Wisconsin. The Company had earlier submitted a Notice of Intent to Drill to the WDNR 
outlining Green Light’s plans to drill up to eight holes in the spring/summer of 2023 and/or winter 
of 2023/24. Further, on May 10, 2023, the Company obtained the required Wisconsin Pollutant 
Discharge Elimination System (WPDES) General Permit. Prior to the commencement of any 
drilling activities, the Company will ensure that certain conditions are met including submitting 
an updated surety bond with a value of US $50,000. The Company is currently canvassing the 
market for bonding quotes. The Company also has an authorization to proceed with the U.S. 
Forest Service for drilling under frozen conditions.   Drilling activities are intended to be 
conducted this coming 2023/2024 winter. 
 
Reef Project, Marathon County 
In 2022, the Company filed a draft Notice of Intent to Drill with the WDNR setting forth plans to 

drill exploration holes at the Reef Project.  WDNR requested further information with respect the 

Notice to Drill.  The Company expects to file a revised Notice of Intent to Drill this year, and once 

approved, drill REEF this winter 2023/2024. 
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